
 
To whom it may concern 
March, 2019 
 
It is a greeting from L’attrait Property Development Inc. 
To all our valued customers, we update our PJ status.  
 
As of March 2019, it has been progressing 4th floors flamework. 

 
 
We are care for safe construction, and CMED could keep clean the site.  
We will have a new update shortly.  
 
Newsletter is updated irregularly but we hope you to stay tune for us.  
Sincerely yours,  
 
L’attrait Property Development Inc.   
 


